
 

 

Bay Area Family Church: Collecting questions for Mrs. Chong Sik Yong meeting 
 
Kazuya Morita 
September 1, 2022 
 

Dear brothers and sisters 

 

Since Mrs. Yong's visitation and Q and A take place at BAFC next Monday (September 5th) 6:00-8:00 

pm, I'd like to collect all the questions beforehand to translate into Japanese. Her specialty is a family 

issue and raising Blessed children. 

 

Please send me your question directly to my email address (kmorita08@ gmail,com) by this Sunday at 12 

noon to have enough time to translate and give it to Mrs. Yong. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Kazuya Morita 

 

 

 


